
The Tampa Bay Fly Fishing Club
www.tbffc.org

Next Meeting: Wednesday, February 6, 2013, 6:00 p.m.

Invited Speakers
Leigh West, Bryon Chamberlin, and Denise Bruner

This presentation was originally scheduled to be given at our November, 2012 club meeting, but had to
be postponed because of problems with the in-house projection system. As a result of this problem,
TBFFC has purchased a computer projector that we can use both as a backup at our regular meeting
location, as well as for presentations at any other location.

The extemporaneous Q and A presentation given by Bryon and Leigh in November was an excellent
replacement program. Tonight we will get the original unexpurgated version of the Mexico trip.

Leigh, Bryon and Denise were part of “group 2” that traveled to Xcalak Mexico in the fall of 2012 to fish
for Permit, Bonefish, and whatever else might attack their fly offerings. Group 1 had been there one
week earlier to test the fishing conditions, and perhaps we will hear from them as well. The trips were
arranged by Frank Rhodes, who may also contribute to the presentation.

Featured Fly Tier
Logan Valeri

Logan Valeri, one of TBFFC’s youngest members, has been tying flies for several years. He learned all of
his techniques on his own and specializes in trout flies. Some of his flies are quite tiny, requiring the
eyesight of a young man, or a very good pair of eyeglasses!

Although he has become something of our in-house guru on classic freshwater trout flies, Logan is not a
one trick pony, and will tie a saltwater fly on this occasion, but taking advantage of his skill at tying small
and intricate flies. Come and watch what you might have done before time clouded your vision!

Directions to Our Meetings: From I-75---Take Bruc13e B. Downs exit from I-75; go west 2 miles to traffic light, turn left onto
Tampa Palms Blvd., then left on Compton Drive, and right at Compton Park. From I-275---Take Bearss East to Bruce. B. Downs;
then Bruce B. Downs east/north to Tampa Palms Blvd. Rt. on Tampa Palms, then left on Compton Drive and right at Compton Park



FEBRUARY 2013 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Hello Flyfishers,

Welcome to February and hope you are
enjoying the mild winter weather and getting out
on the water.

Thanks to Capt Phil Thompson for his
presentation on Cuba last month and to Leigh
West for tying. Leigh’s instructions for tying a
Lefty’s Deceiver can be found on page 8 of this
newsletter.

Looks like we will finally luck out with the
weather for our shad outing and we hope to
catch-um-up. Regardless, we will have fun at a
wonderful venue and good company.

Please sign up for our banquet as we re-visit
Hunter's Green in March. We still welcome
ideas on how to make it a special event this
year.

//Walt
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The next meeting of the TBFFC Board of Directors will be at 6:00
P.M. on Wednesday, February 13 at La Terrazza
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